
 

OFFICIAL 

 
 

10 August 2022 

 
 
 
 
 
Mr Matthew Morgan 
Chief Executive Officer 
City of Port Lincoln, 
PO Box 178, 
Port Lincoln, SA 5606 
 
By Email: Matthew.Morgan@plcc.sa.gov.au 

 
Dear Mr Morgan, 

Stage 1 Potential Boundary Change Proposal – City of Port Lincoln  

Thank you for your letter of 19 July 2022 advising the SA Local Government Boundaries 
Commission (the Commission) that the City of Port Lincoln (the Council) has resolved not to 
progress its Stage 1 Potential Boundary Change Proposal which proposed a boundary change 
between the Council and the District Council of Lower Eyre Peninsula.  

The Commission noted the Council’s correspondence at its meeting on 20 June 2022 and 
advises that no further consideration of this proposal will be undertaken by the Commission. 
For your information, correspondence relating to this proposal will be retained on the 
Commission’s webpage for a period of time for interested parties.  

If the Council wishes to consider a boundary change proposal in the future, the Council will be 
required to refer a Stage 1 Potential Proposal in accordance with the Local Government Act 
1999 and the Commission’s Guidelines.   

Please note that a copy of this letter has been provided to the District Council of Lower Eyre 
Peninsula for its information.  

The Commission thanks you for your correspondence on this matter. Should you have any 
further queries, please contact the Commission on 08 7109 7164 or by email to 
boundaries.commission@sa.gov.au 

Yours sincerely 

 

Rob Donaldson 
CHAIR 
SOUTH AUSTRALIAN LOCAL GOVERNMENT BOUNDARIES COMMISSION 
 

Cc: Mayor Quigley – District Council of Lower Eyre Peninsula 
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